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Investigative Activity: Case Closing   

Activity Date:    2/27/2023    

Authoring Agent:   Special Agent Joseph Goudy #83   

 

Narrative: 

On Monday, February 27, 2023, the investigation regarding the officer-involved shooting that 

occurred in Mineral City, Ohio, on September 28, 2022, was ruled on and decided by the 

Tuscarawas County Prosecutor’s Office by Tuscarawas County Prosecutor Ryan Styre (Styre). 

Prosecutor Styre ruled that this matter will not be presented to the grand jury nor will his office 

pursue any criminal charges regarding the actions of Tuscarawas County Sheriff’s Office Deputy 

and Deputy in relation to the death of Everett Martin. 

All evidence in this case has been returned to the requesting agency on February 28, 2023, at 

1035 hours. Special agent assistance is no longer required by the requesting agency. 

The documents received from the Tuscarawas County Prosecutor’s Office, along with the signed 

evidence receipt, are attached to this report. Please refer to those documents for further 

information. 

This case is closed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
















